
 

 

 

 

 

Ladies, it’s that time again!  Let’s pack some 

shoeboxes and send them to needy children all 

over the world! 

Shoe Boxes will be available 

 1
st
 Sunday in October (next Sunday) 

You will take your shoe box, pack it, put $10 in the box for 

postage and return it to the church by  

November 17th (3rd Sunday in November) 

 

 Choose if your shoebox will be for a boy or girl. 

 Choose your age group: ages 2-4, 5-9, or 10-14. 

 Pack your shoebox. 

 Add $10 for postage. 

 Bring back to the church. 

 

For any questions, see Penny Gibson. 


